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Emily Bullock Yowell, Chair
Department of Psychology

118 College Drive #5025; Hattiesburg, MS 39406-0001

Phone: 601-266-6603; FAX: 601-266-5580; Email: Emily.Yowell@usm.edu
Committee Members: Chris Briddick, Judy Hoppin, Jenn Leard, Julia Makela, Melanie Reinersman (NCDA staff), Hyung Joon Yoon (Board liaison)
Activities to Date  
1. Mid-year conference call held in February 2018.

2. Held annual meeting at NCDA Conference in Phoenix in June 2018.

3. New members (Chris Briddick and Jenn Long) became active members of the council.

4.  “Strengths” 2nd edition was completed and sales began online and sold at Annual Conference.

5.  “Gaining Cultural Competence” 2nd edition (Evans) proposal received and approved by the Board; manuscript due 10/2018; publication date TBD; pricing structure for ebook proposed in budget document.

6. “Employee Career Development Programs” monograph proposal was received and approved by PDC and Board.  Manuscript due 10/18; publication date TBD.

7. Call for Career Coaching monographs was opened.  Deadline for proposals is Sept 1st.  Several preliminary conversations have occurred with interested authors and several proposals are expected.

8. Holland autobiography has been discussed with editors and awaiting Holland family approval before proceeding.

9. During the Phoenix PDC meeting, the Publication Plan was updated (and posted to the secure website) to reflect some inactive and dismissed publications.  The Marketing and Veterans2 publication ideas were moved to inactive at this time due to lack of potential author activity.  The proposal for the International Perspectives book was rejected by the PDC and placed in the dismissed category.

10. Requested publications sales report from headquarters; request was received and publication report was reviewed at Phoenix PDC meeting; Conference Sales Report was posted on PDC secure webpage

Projected Plan through fiscal year end (September 30th)
· Receipt and review of Career Coaching monograph proposals
